
We really got into the Christmas 
mood with our Christmas carols on 

the playground! Thank you to all 
adults and children for attending 
and making this a truly magical 

experience!
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Our chance to show you all of the 
incredible things which have been 
happening at Earls Barton Primary 

School this half-term.

A huge congratulations to the 
staff and children in Reception for 

putting together a wonderful 
series of nativity performances!

A few members of our senior 
choir were fortunate enough to 
visit Grangefield Care Home to 
go and sing Christmas carols to 

the residents!

We observed Remembrance on the 
KS2 playground and took the time 
to reflect on those who gave their 

lives.

We also decorated pebbles with 
poppies and lined them around the 

school's perimeter.



A huge congratulations to our cross 
country runners! All children 

represented their school admirably 
with a number of individual 

accolades. EBPS also managed to 
come in first place overall! A 
tremendous achievement!

Incredibly proud of 'Strictly Come 
Dancing' team for putting on a 

stunning performance at the Royal 
& Derngate Theatre! Thanks for 

Miss Luca and Miss Bartholomew 
for training them!

The children thoroughly loved their 
pantomime performance of Snow 
White! A huge thank you to our 

PTA for fully funding this wonderful 
experience for the children!

It was wonderful to hear the brass 
recital from NMPAT. The children 
loved having the opportunity to 

listen to and join in with the music!

Year 6 were very fortunate to have 
Sam Mallett come in to talk to them 
about blood and how the circulatory 
system works as part of a science 

workshop.

Our music performance assembly 
meant we were able to enjoy some 
music from children in the school 

currently learning to play 
instrumentals - they were fantastic!



Congratulations to our Bartonian 
winners for 'Excellence' in Key 

Stage 1!

Year 5 were delighted to receive 
letters from their pen pals in Niort, 
France! They got to learn all about 

their pen pals' hobbies!

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 were inspired by 
the Word Guerilla! Dave came in and 

blew the kids away with his 
performances in an assembly before 
leading poetry workshops with Year 3 

and 4!

We had an oustanding turnout for 
our 'Pie and a Poem' event in the 

Key Stage 1 hall - thank you to Mrs 
Warren for organising!

Year 6 welcomed in parents to come 
and celebrate all of the work they have 
done in their history unit on World War 
2. This included showing the parents 

our Anderson shelters which the 
children worked hard to produce! from 

recyclable materials!

Congratulations to our Bartonian 
winners for 'Excellence' in Key 

Stage 2!
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